
The Pharmacy Graduate Student Association is the group of graduate students 
in the Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences. The PGSA has eight 
executives and six representatives who represents graduate student in various 
committees and events in the Faculty as well as in the University. PGSA 
organizes various seminars and events to improve the University experience of 
our graduate students. 
 
The objective of the PGSA is to enhance the professional atmosphere and the 
social aspects of student life, to promote an active relationship between faculty 
members and staff and to provide a medium of communication both between its 
members and with external groups. 
 
1. PGSA workshop for scholarship application. Mr. Kirk provided valuable 
information for scholarship opportunity and applications.  

 
 
 
2. PGSA BBQ event. Graduate students serving tasty burgers on a nice sunny 
day in early Fall. 

  
 



3. Graduate students presenting their research on Faculty research and 
development day. The PGSA provides an award for the best poster. 

 
 
 
4. The PGSA website was released in Fall 2010. 
http://www.pharmacy.ualberta.ca/pgsa/ 

  
 
 
5. CIHR Scholarship and Fellowship seminar was organized by PGSA with the 
help of the Faculty. 
 
6. PGSA Bowling Event 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



7. PGSA Workshop: Working in National/ State Laboratories (Canada/ US) 

 
 
8. PGSA first time registration in U of A 
 
 
 
 


